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COMMITTEE 2019-2020 

Caroline Dudley - President 

Nicholas Johnson - Past President 

Jenny Beale 
Steve Fletcher – Newsletter Editor 
Steve Hartgroves – Chairman Roman Cornwall Research Group 
Millie Holman – Webmaster 
Richard Hoskins - Treasurer 
Andy Jones - Excavations 
Jenny Moore – Lectures Officer 
Cathy Parkes – Excursions Officer 
Ann Preston-Jones 
Konstanze Rahn – Membership Secretary 
Laura Ratcliffe-Warren – Penwith Landscape Partnership 
Peter Rose - Joint Journal Editor (with Graeme Kirkham, who is not on the committee) 
Iain Rowe – Area Representatives Convenor 
Roger Smith - Secretary 
Anna Tyacke - Portable Antiquities Scheme & Royal Institution of Cornwall 
Christine Wilson – Publicity Officer 

HONORARY VICE-PRESIDENTS 
This status is awarded for life. 

 
ROLE HOLDER 

HONORARY VICE-PRESIDENT Mary Avent 
HONORARY VICE-PRESIDENT Ursula Davey 
HONORARY VICE-PRESIDENT Martin Fletcher 
HONORARY VICE-PRESIDENT Cynthia Gaskell-Brown 
HONORARY VICE-PRESIDENT Nicholas Thomas 
HONORARY VICE-PRESIDENT Henrietta Quinnell 
HONORARY VICE-PRESIDENT Adrian Rodda 
HONORARY VICE-PRESIDENT Valerie Maxfield 
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